COROWA SERVICES BOWLING CLUB

SECRETARY'S REPORT FOR

1974-1975

Ladies and Gentlemen -

With pleasure I submit my Report for the 1974-75 season.

Last year our annual meeting was shocked by the sudden death of our bowls president, Ray Maclean, who had been a valuable and handy working member of the club for many years.

Social Bowls this year has been the most successful of any year which I have had the pleasure to be secretary of the Club. This due mainly to the mixed bowls on Thursday evening and Sunday afternoon.

On all main events we had a full green which speaks for itself, of the hard work put in by all Committee and my special thanks to them on a job well done.

Our Publicity officer Reg Thomas again did a wonderful job and our thanks go to Reg from both Committee and bowlers.

To all trophy winners, both social and championship players my congratulations and hope to see you all back this coming season.

The ladies again provided our Pennant players with a very enjoyable afternoon tea and on behalf of all pennant players, both 0. & M. and Triples Pennant we say thank you.

Our President Wal proved to be a great president in his first year and we look forward to his leadership for many years.

With this I conclude my report as secretary as I feel a change in this position will be of benefit to the club. I therefore do not seek re-election to this position but wish to thank all who has helped me during my spell as secretary.

Leo Farrell

Hon. Secretary Services Bowling Club.